
Working Together Achieving More 

Headteacher: Tim Marston 
Wreake Valley Academy 
Parkstone Road, Syston, Leicester LE7 1LY 
T: 0116 264 1080 
E: admin@wvacademy.org 
W: www.wvacademy.org 

15th June 2021

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 Pupils,

In light of the announcement made by the government on Monday 14th June we have had to make 
the difficult decision to postpone the Year 6 transition events which we had planned for this term. 

Therefore, we will not be running the sports event on Tuesday 22nd June or the two welcome days 
on Wednesday 30th June and Thursday 1st July 2021. We will be moving these events to the 
beginning of the new school year in August and please be reassured that pupils will not be 
disadvantaged. 

There will be a staggered start to the beginning of the Autumn Term and for the first three days we 
will only have Year 7 in school so we can focus on settling all the new pupils into Wreake Valley. 

The plans are:
Wednesday 25th August – Sports and Welcome Day from 8.30am to 2.30pm. Pupils will need to 
come dressed in Wreake Valley Academy PE kit and arrive no later than 8.30am. Please read the 
information in the Year 7 Handbook for what to bring on the first day. However, pupils must be 
dressed in their PE kit on this day and not their school uniform. 

Thursday 26th and Friday 27th August – Induction days which will include time spent with the form 
tutor, getting to know the tutor group, learning about the routines and expectations of Wreake 
Valley and beginning their subject timetable. 

Monday 30th August  – Bank Holiday.

Tuesday 31st August – all pupils start school and follow their school timetable. 

We will be in contact before the end of this term with further information about the beginning of 
the new school year, wisepay, tutor groups and buses. 

Yours sincerely 
Belinda Nuttall 
Assistant Headteacher   
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